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CELEBRATION OF WORLD BLOOD DONOR DAY

The Department of Health Center for Health Development - I through the
National Voluntary Blood Services Program (NVSP) will be celebrating the World
Blood Donor Day with the theme “Give blood, give plasma, share life, share often.”
As part of this annual event, a Zumba Dance Craze: “Keep your Heart Pumping” will
be held on June 14, 2023, 5:30 am at the City Plaza Auditorium, San Fernando City,
La Union.

Interested participants are requested to pre-register on the link provided
below.

Registration link: http://bitly.ws/FbmU

For further details, Mr. Mauro A. Marzan, RMT, MMHA, Regional Blood
Program Coordinator, is available for any inquiries and clarifications thru mobile
numbers 0908-908-8123/0936-964-7439 or email at nvbsprolgmail.com.
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Address: Flores St., Catbangen, City of San Fernando, La Union
Telephone Nos.: (072) 607 — 8137/ 682 - 2324

Email Address: region1®@deped.gov.ph

Website: www.depedrol.com
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Dear Dir. Aquino:

The DOH Center for Health Development — I thru the National Voluntary Blood
Services Program (NVBSP), will be celebrating the World Blood Donor Day with the
theme “Give blood, give plasma, share life, share ofien”. This year’s celebration
consists of various health promotion activities which focuses on the importance of
voluntary blood donation.

As part of this annual event, this Office will conduct Zumba Dance Craze: “Keep your
Heart Pumping” on June 14, 2023, 5:30AM at the City Plaza Auditorium, San
Fernando, La Union. In this regard, may we invite representatives from your office to
join us in the said activity. Interested participants are requested to pre-register on the
link provided below.

Registration Link: http://bitly.ws/FbmU

For further details, Mr. Mauro A. Marzan, RMT, MMHA, Regional Blood Program
Coordinator, is available for any inquiries and clarifications thru mobile numbers 0908-
902-8123 / 0936-964-7439 or email at nvbsprol@gmail.com.

Thank you and looking forward to your active involvement in the Celebration.

Very truly yours,

‘ uill
PAULA\PAZ M.{ISYDIONGCO, MD, MPH, MBA, CESO IV
Director [V
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